Seasonal Choir Highlights and Memories

Dear [Choir Members/Church Family],

As we reflect on this past season, we are grateful for the incredible journey we've shared as a
church choir. Each performance brought us closer together and allowed us to spread joy through
music.

Performance Highlights:

e Christmas Concert: Our rendition of "O Holy Night" truly touched the hearts of our
congregation.

o Easter Service: The powerful harmonies in "Amazing Grace" filled the sanctuary with
peace and hope.

e Community Outreach: We performed at the local hospital, bringing smiles to patients
and staff alike.

Memorable Moments:

« Sharing laughs during our warm-up sessions.
e Witnessing the joy on faces after our first performance back together after the pandemic.
« Bonding over our shared passion for music during rehearsals.

Thank you all for your hard work, dedication, and love for music. We look forward to making
more beautiful memories together in the upcoming season!

With love and gratitude,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]



